
Ladies and gentlemen, 

As I stand before you today, my heart is full of both joy and a touch of 

sadness. Today, we gather to bid farewell to a remarkable chapter in our 

lives and to a group of people who have touched each of us in countless 

ways. 

To our dear colleagues and friends who are moving on, I want to express 

my deepest gratitude. Your dedication, kindness, and passion have left an 

indelible mark on our hearts and on this organization. We have laughed 

together, faced challenges together, and achieved incredible milestones 

together. 

Each one of you has inspired us in your unique ways, and you will be 

dearly missed. While it is hard to say goodbye, I am certain that the 

future holds amazing adventures and opportunities for each of you. 

Remember, no matter where you go, a piece of our hearts and the fond 

memories of our time together will accompany you. 

Let us cherish these moments we've shared and look forward with hope to 

the paths ahead. Please know that you always have a home here, and our 

doors are open should you return. 

Thank you for everything. Farewell, and may your journey be filled with 

endless joy and success. 

With affection and best wishes. 


